
Holy Family Parish  

 

 
SATURDAY, January 5, 2013 
     8:00 am + John DiGregorio, Req Jim & Joan Raleigh 
     5:00 pm + Nellie Dummermuth, Req. Joan & Jim Raleigh 
SUNDAY, January 6, 2013  
    7:30 am + People of the Parish 
                   + John D. DiGregorio, 
                        Req. Richard & Phyllis King   
    9:00 am + Helen, Hank, & Thomas Kiley, Req. Family 
                   + Thomas Devlin, Jr. 
   11:00 am + Louis Crisitello, Sr., Req. Valania Family  
                   + Deceased Members Holy Family Choir  
    5:00 pm + Elise Untisz, Req. The Willig Family  
                 + John DiGregorio, Req. Berndt Family 
MONDAY, January 7, 2013 
     8:00 am + Purgatorial Society 
TUESDAY, January 8, 2013 
   8:00 am + John D. DiGregorio,  
                   Req. Mr. & Mrs. Richard Healey  
WEDNESDAY, January 9, 2013  
     8:00 am + Marian D. Gendlek,  
                         Req. MaryJane & John Addonisio    
 THURSDAY, January 10, 2013 
     8:00 am + Shirley Sacks, Req. Bob & Pat McCarthy 
FRIDAY, January 11, 2013 
     8:00 am + Lucia & Ontonio DePasquale & Family, 
                               Req. Daughter & Sister  
SATURDAY, January 12, 2013 
     8:00 am + Shirley Sacks, Req. Joseph & Sharon Keegan 
     5:00 pm + Patrick Alwell, Req. Hugh, Vicki, Hugh & Ryan 
                        + Rosario Gambino,  
                              Req. The Abrams & Gambino Family 
SUNDAY, January 13, 2013  
    7:30 am + People of the Parish 
                   + Frank Guilliani, Req. Alex & Nilda Mustilli 
    9:00 am + Living & Deceased Members of the  
                        Holy Name Society 
                   + Helen, Hank, & Thomas Kiley, Req. Family 
   11:00 am + Martin O’Toole, Req. Al & Ann Marie Fuchs  
                   + Victims of Hurricane Sandy,  
                               Req. MaryJane & John 
    5:00 pm + Special Intention  

 
 

Nancy Corbett, Charles Seelinger, Jerome 
Shapiola, Christopher Lacken, Kenneth Watson, 
Patricia Verbovsky, Richard Bryson, Mary 
Celestino.  
RECENTLY ILL: John Posterini, Parbati Wong, 
Lukas Ryan Coupland, Patricia Fagan,Tammy 
Johnson, Britton Schulmeister, Michelle Jacob, 
Theresa Hargadon, Lisa Coughlin-Balette Villani.  

 

                                             Union Beach, NJ 

If you are new to Holy Family, we want you to know that you 
are welcome!  We ask that you please register in the parish 
office anytime between 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday through 
Friday.  We hope you will become involved in one of our 
many ministries here at Holy Family.  Please feel free to 
contact the parish office with any questions or concerns you 
may have at 732-264-1484.  

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  
Tues. and Wed. (Grades 1-5) 4:30 to 5:45 PM.   Wed. (Grades 6-8) 
7:00 to 8:15 PM.  Classes from September to May.  Contact 
Patricia McCarthy, CRE, at 732-264-7043. Office hours during 
classes:  930 -2:30 pm Mon. & Thurs., 12:30 -5:30 pm Tues. & Wed. 
Website: www.holyfamily.us. E-mail: hfreligioused@comcast.net. 
Fax: 732-335-9605.   

ALTAR AND ROSARY SOCIETY 
Monthly meeting is the fourth Thursday of the month Sept. - June at   
7:00 PM in Memorial Hall.  Questions contact President Marianne 
Bennett at 732-335-9301 

HOLY NAME SOCIETY 
Monthly meeting is the second Thursday of the month at 8 PM in 
Memorial Hall.  All men of the parish are invited to attend.  
Communion Sunday is the Sunday following the Holy Name 
meeting.  Questions contact President Sam Fortino at 732-739-2442. 

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRY 
All high school teens are invited to join the youth ministry.      
Contact Adele Wright for more information at 732-721-5558. 

READERS 
Parishioners who have received Confirmation are invited to 
participate in the reader ministry. Please contact Fr. Mark Devlin. 

ALTAR SERVERS 
Any child third grade or older is welcome to become an altar server.  
Please contact Fr. Francis Cheruparampil at 732-264-1484. 

USHER MINISTRY 
If you are interested in becoming an Usher, please contact Craig 
Tonks at 732-290-1329. 

GOLDEN AGE GROUP 
Meeting every Monday in Memorial Hall 10 A.M. to 12 PM.  
Questions please contact Marlene Kelly at 732-739-0146. 

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS 
OF HOLY COMMUNION 

Parishioners who have received Confirmation are invited to 
participate in becoming extraordinary ministers of Holy 
Communion.  Please contact the parish office at 732-264-1484 
if you are interested in becoming an Extraordinary Minister.  
There is a two-year commissioning commitment. 

ADULT OR CHILDREN’S CHOIR 
Please see Music Director Dan Bucko following Mass if you 
are interested in joining the adult or children’s hoir.  

 

http://www.holyfamily.us.
mailto:hfreligioused@comcast.net.


January 6, 2013 
 

DIOCESE OF TRENTON 
RESPECT LIFE ANNUAL 

POSTER, ESSAY AND VIDEO 
CONTEST 

2013 Theme: 
“Faith Opens our Eyes to 

Human Life in all its Grandeur 
                         and Beauty” 

For information about the theme, visit 
http://www.usccb.org/about/pro-life-
activities/respect-life-program/. 
Contest Rules: 
     Drawings (free hand) may be no larger 
     than standard    poster stock and no 
     smaller than letter size paper. 
     Essays should be no more than 500 words. 
     Videos may be submitted on DVD and no 
     longer than 5 min. 

ENTRY CATEGORIES:  Grades:  K-2; 3-5; 6-8 
First Prize (ea. Grade division) $100; Second 
Prize $50; Third Prize $25 
 
Entries will be judged based on grade level, 
creativity, clarity of message, and visual 
appeal. 
 
Entries must be received at Respect Life 
Ministry, Dept. Of Pastoral Care, 701 
Lawrenceville Rd., Trenton, NJ 08648 by 
February 8, 2013. 

 
Cut along dotted line and mail to above address. 

ATTACH TO BACK OF YOUR SUBMISSION 
 
Grade_____School/Rel.Education______________ 
 
Student’s 
Name________________________________ 
 
Address__________________City_________ 
 
State__________Zip_____Phone__________ 
 
Parent/Guardian 
Name_______________________________ 
 
Parish/School_______________Parish City___________ 
 
This entry becomes the property of the Diocese of Trenton 
to publish and distribute in any way it may see fit, 
including publication in the Monitor, etc. 
 
 
_____________________________________________ 
Signed Student                                                            Date 
 
_____________________________________________ 
Signed Parent/Guardian                                             Date 
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Our Weekly Offering 

Week – December 23 
1st Collection – Weekly $7869 

2nd Collection – Programs and Facilities $2059 
Christmas Day $24,223 

Last Week – December 30 
1st Collection – Weekly TBA 

2nd Collection – St. Vincent de Paul TBA 
Solemnity of Mary 

This  Week – January 6 
1st Collection – Weekly 

2nd Collection – Diocesan Assessment 
Next Week – January 13 
1st Collection – Weekly 

2nd Collection – St. Vincent de Paul 
Ministry Schedule 

Weekend of January 12 & 13 
Serving at the Altar  

5:00 P.M. 7:30 A.M. 9:00 A.M. 
Michaela McCarthy 
Samantha McCarthy 

Angelina Christ 
Alexandra Sweeney 

Stephanie Abrams 
Daniel Wagner 

11:00 A.M. 5:00 P.M.  

Emily Arroyo 
Charles Penszynski 

Faith Reash 
Eddie Reash 

 

Readers and Extraordinary Ministers of 
 Holy Communion 

5:00 P.M. L. White  J. Breen, E. Malinconico 
7:30 A.M. P. Dannevig A. Gallo, M. Kelly 
9:00 A.M. Rel. Education C. Abrams, V. Abrams 
11:00 A.M. G. Cooper S. Cooper, B. Cooper 
5:00 P.M. R. Rubiato  L. Lonnay, J. Reash 

World Marriage Day Dinner Dance 
The annual Diocesan World Marriage Day Celebration will be 
held on Saturday, February 9, 2013at St. Robert Bellarmine 
Parish, Freehold, 5:30 pm - 10:00 pm.  Couples will gather in 
prayer with the parish community at the 4:30 pm 
Mass, followed by cocktails, dinner and dancing.  Cost per 
couple is $50.00.  To register go to 
www.dioceseoftrenton.org/worldmarriageday. 
For more information contact Peg Hensler at 609-403-7156. 

RESPECT LIFE NEWS 
 

MARCH FOR LIFE – WASHINGTON, D.C. 
JANUARY 25, 2013 

The March for Life in Washington, D.C. is scheduled for Friday, 
January 25, 2013, because of the Presidential Inauguration.  Pro-Life 
advocates from around the country gather in Washington DC to seek 
change for the right to human life on the 40th anniversary of the 
Supreme Court's decision on Roe v. Wade.  For more information  
Go on http://www.njrtl.org/. 

RALLY FOR LIFE IN TRENTON 
JANUARY 22, 2013 

The NJRTL Rally in Trenton is January 22, 2013, 
from 11 a.m. until 1 p.m. at the Statehouse Steps, 
125 West State Street, Trenton. For more information 
go on http://www.njrtl.org/.    
 

http://www.usccb.org/about/pro-life-
http://www.dioceseoftrenton.org/worldmarriageday.
http://www.njrtl.org/.
http://www.njrtl.org/.


THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 
 
  

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
UPDATE FROM FEMA 
Application Deadline 

Please know that the FEMA deadline has been 
extended to January 30, 2013, as well as SBA loans.  
FEMA currently has an office in the Union Beach 
Borough building. 

 
Holy Family 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
NEWS  

HURRICANE RELIEF FUND 
     We have been advised that the Diocese of Trenton 
has created a Hurricane Relief Fund, from which 
funds will be distributed through our Catholic Social 
Service Agencies, and in particular through our St. 
Vincent de Paul Society, to individuals and families 
directly affected by Hurricane Sandy.   
     While we are not first responders, we are a critical 
partner in helping people put their lives back together 
in the wake of a disaster like this.   
     If you or someone you know has been directly 
affected by Hurricane Sandy, please phone our SVDP 
Society at 732-264-8132.   
ALL CALLS ARE CONFIDENTIAL. 
 

CLOTHING DONATIONS NO LONGER NEEDED  
Please note that donations of clothing for hurricane 
relief are no longer being accepted by our St. Vincent 
de Paul Society.  
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
Our St. Vincent de Paul Thrift Shop is in need of 
volunteers on Saturday’s from 10 to 12 noon and 12 
noon to 2 p.m.  Not sure if this would be right for 
you, stop by one Saturday and we’d love to show you 
around and answer any questions you may have. 
 

DIOCESE OF TRENTON  
HURRICANE SANDY RELIEF 

DROP OFF AND DISTRIBUTION CENTERS 
The Diocese of Trenton has a list of drop off and 
distribution centers for those who would like to 
donate, volunteer, or are in need of assistance in the 
wake of hurricane Sandy.  Please log on to 
dioceseoftrenton.org for more information.   
 

UNION BEACH BOROUGH – HURRICANE RELIEF 
Union Beach Items Needed 

If you want to donate items to the Borough of Union Beach, we 
need shovels, rakes, gloves, traffic vests, hammers, 2x4's, 
insulation and sheetrock for all of the wonderful volunteers that 
have made their presence known.  Volunteers are to report to 
Borough Hall for their assignments at the front desk. More info. 
at  www.unionbeach.net   
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RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 
MANDATORY  

PARENT CONFIRMATION MEETING 
The rescheduled Confirmation meeting will be held on 
January 9th, 2013, in the school gym at 7:15pm until 
8:15pm.  The meeting is for all parents with students 
receiving their Confirmation, both Holy Family 
Religious Education and Mother Teresa. 
FIRST PENANCE/COMMUNION MEETING 

REMINDER 
All First Penance/Communion parents are reminded to 
attend the mandatory meeting in the school gym on 
Tuesday, January 22nd or Wednesday, January 23rd from 
4:45 p.m. to 5:45 p.m.  
 

PATRIOTIC ROSARY-HOLY FAMILY 
EVERY SUNDAY THRU 1/20 – 3:30 P.M. 
     "KNOWING THAT INTERCESSORY PRAYER IS OUR 
MIGHTIEST WEAPON AND THE SUPREME CALL FOR 
ALL CHRISTIANS TODAY, I PLEADINGLY URGE OUR 
PEOPLE EVERWHERE TO PRAY.  BELIEVING THAT 
PRAYER IS THE GREATEST CONTRIBUTION THAT OUR 
PEOPLE CAN MAKE IN THIS CRITICAL HOUR, I HUMBLY 
URGE THAT WE TAKE TIME TO PRAY - TO REALLY 
PRAY." 
      ''LET THERE BE PRAYER AT SUNUP, AT NOONDAY, 
AT SUNDOWN, AT MIDNIGHT -- ALL THROUGH THE 
DAY.  LET US PRAY FOR OUR CHILDREN, OUR YOUTH, 
OUR AGED, OUR PASTORS, OUR HOMES.  LET US PRAY 
FOR THE CHURCHES." 
      'LET PRAYER BE OUR PASSION, LET PRAYER BE OUR 
PRACTICE."  General Robert E. Lee, 1863 
      "I WOULD LIKE TO RECALL THE PRIORITY OF 
PRAYER OVER ACTION SINCE IT IS ON PRAYER THAT 
THE EFFECTIVENESS OF ACTION DEPENDS." Pope 
Benedict XVI, Deus Caritatis 
      ALL ARE INVITED TO COME AND PRAY THE 
PATRIOTIC ROSARY AT HOLY FAMILY AT 3:30 PM 
IN THE MAIN CHURCH. 
  

JANUARY DANCE 
Holy Family Singles invites couples and singles to their 
next dance on January 12, 2013, from 7 p.m. until 10:30 
p.m. at Holy Family Memorial Hall.  The cost is $12 and 
includes a hot buffet, refreshments, and DJ.  For more 
information contact Gale at 732-345-0212.    
 

MOTHER TERESA REGIONAL   
NEWS 

SAVE THE DATE – JANUARY 27TH 
Mother Teresa Regional School will hold their Open House on 
January 27th as they kick off Catholic School’s Week. 

http://www.unionbeach.net

